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Secretary of State’s office publishes Nebraska’s 2024 Official Election Calendar 

The 2024 Official Election Calendar for the State of Nebraska is now available on the Secretary of State’s 
website here. The calendar sets out election dates and other significant election reminders regarding 
the 2024 election year. There are several new dates, including deadlines implemented by the new voter 
ID law.  
 
“It’s important for Nebraskans to keep an eye on the 2024 election calendar for important voting dates,” 
Secretary Evnen said. “With the new voter ID law, a few new calendar deadlines were implemented.” 
 
Voter ID will take effect for the 2024 May primary and will be enforced for each election in Nebraska 
afterwards. The Secretary of State’s office is preparing to launch a voter ID awareness campaign to 
educate Nebraskans about the voting change. The campaign will ramp up in 2024 ahead of the primary 
and then again in the fall ahead of the general election.  
 
There is preliminary information about the new voter ID law on the Secretary of State’s website here. 
More educational material and in-person events will be published and advertised in the coming months.  
 
The Secretary of State’s office would like to remind voters to verify 2024 election information from 
trusted sources, such as their county election office, the Secretary of State’s office and their local news 
outlet.  

 

 

https://sos.nebraska.gov/elections/2024-elections
https://sos.nebraska.gov/elections/voter-id

